FRANKLIN COUNTY BROADCASTING CO.

HIGHWAY A AND BB, BOX 549 TELEPHONE NUMBER 583-5155

UNION, MISSOURI 63084

February 28, 1975

Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 N. 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Carl:

This is to verify that you did properly log the sign off
announcement of I'KLPW on February 23, 1975 at 6:45 p.m. S.T.

You might be interested to know that a fellow member of

your club, Bill Nittler of McCook, Nebraska picked up our
sign-off signal on February 24th.

Sincerely,

£, Fliny

Frank Lohmeyer

FL/mf



